Date: July 12, 2012
To: Brenda Aguilar; Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (OIRA)
From: Office of Planning, Research and Evaluation (OPRE); Administration for Children and Families (ACF)
Subject: Nonsubstantive Change – Maternal  and Infant Home Visiting Program Evaluation (MIHOPE)

This nonsubstantive change is requested to update burden entered in the ROCIS system to match what was officially approved in the MIHOPE (0970-0402) Supporting Statements. As a result of OIRA review, the number of respondents for two instruments decreased and this was not updated accurately in Part II of ROCIS. 
